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Sean Crowley 

Large I&C Sales Manager 

Gas Networks Ireland 

P.O. Box 51 

Gasworks Road 

Cork 

Ireland 

   

Re: NET/G/JF/602 

9 November 2022 

 

Dear Sean, 

 

Re: Gas Connection – The LYCRA Company (U.K.) Ltd. 

 

 
On 1 September 2021 we received a request, from GNI (UK) Ltd, seeking approval for the 
making of an Initial Connection Offer to the LYCRA Company (U.K.) Ltd. The request for this 
approval was sought pursuant to Condition 2.3.10 (b) of GNI (UK)’s gas conveyance licence. 
 

Following consideration the UR board has decided to approve the request. 

 

We would ask you notify the LYCRA Company (U.K.) Ltd accordingly of this decision. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

John French 

Chief Executive 

 


